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Sincerely,

Dear Ms. R :

Upon receipt of the complaint filed, Diane McDermott of the civilian police
oversight Agency conducted an investigation into the incident. The completed
investigation has been through the review process mandated by city ordinan.", *hi.h
includes a review by the Executive Director.

After careful consideration of the available facts, I agree with the findings of the
Executive Director of the civilian police oversight Agency. with the exciption of
SOP 2-60-485, Detective F. H.

It was determined the officer violated Department policy and was disciplined in
accordance with Department guidelines.

Ifyou have any further questions regarding this disposition, please contact the civilian
Police oversight Agency at 924-3770. You have the righr to appeal the findings by
sending a letter requesting an appeal to the chief Administrative officer via oflrce of
the Mayor, PO Box 1293, Albuquerque, NM 87103, within 30 days of this
notification.

I would like to thank you for bringing this matter to my attention. It is unfortunate that
you had an unfavorable experience with the Albuquerque police Department;
however, I would hope that this one incident does not taint your total impression ofthe
Department.
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MICHAEL J. CEIER
ChiefofPolice

MJG/MV/jb
cc: Internal Affairs Unit

Civilian Police Oversighl Agency
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